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June 5, 2013 
 
 

 
Mr. Keith Walker 
AP/M PERMAFORM 
P.O. Box 555 
Johnston, IA 50131 
 
Subject: Notification of Product Status 
 NP11-5892 PL 8,000 & NP11-5893 PL 12,000 
 By:  AP/M PERMAFORM 
 
Dear Mr. Walker: 
 
The North Carolina Department of Transportation evaluated the forenamed products and assigned a 
status of “Approved”  to products NP11-5892 PL 8,000 and NP11-5893 PL 12,000. 
 
An “Approved” status does not infer the product will be used in NCDOT projects or that the products 
will be actively promoted by the Department.  It will be your responsibility to market your product.  If 
the product is changed for any reason, or is not performing effectively, the product status will be 
changed accordingly. 
 
Additionally, you must recertify your product on an annual basis by the 31st of January.  If a 
recertification is not received by January 31st, the product will be removed from the Department’s 
Approved Product List (APL).  Recertification Notices with detailed requirements will be sent out in 
December of each year.  If at any time, contact information has changed, you must inform this office. 
 
If you have questions or comments, I may be reached at 919-508-1860 or via e-mail at: 
lmwing@ncdot.gov.  You may also contact the State Value Management Engineer, Jeff Garland, PE, 
PMP, at 919-508-1872 or via e-mail at: jgarland@ncdot.gov. 
 
 
 
 

Sincerely, 
 
 

Leigh M. Wing, PE 
Product Evaluation Program Engineer 


